
WHAT’S NEXT?

The FFPS Advisory Committee meets next on May 28, 2025, and
will continue advancing statewide implementation efforts. Some

topics that the Committee anticipates exploring include:

Cost-sharing strategies and next steps for Lyssn implementation
Ongoing refinement of Family Well-Being Plan guidance

Exploring connections between FFPS, CalAIM, and broader
prevention efforts

The Title IV-E Advisory Committee met to review key
updates related to implementation guidance, and training

tools. Members received updates on the finalized CQI Plan,
results from the Lyssn Motivational Interviewing (MI)

survey. The group also reviewed a proposed timeline for
prioritizing future FFPS guidance, including fiscal claiming,

data confidentiality, and integration of AB 2083
Interagency Leadership Teams within prevention work. The

committee continued discussions on Family Well-Being
Plans, focusing on clarifying expectations across different

pathways and aligning documentation with federal
requirements. 
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